



Please quote: MN= 144350

For further information ph (07) 3225 8440

Office of the Premier and Minister for Trade

27 September 2007

Mr B Wilson 45 Blackwood Avenue MORNINGSIDE QLD 4170

Dear Barry

Thank you for your letter of 12 September 2007 enclosing copy of your letter addressed to the Commissioner of Police concerning the exit from Bennetts Road at the Quik-E-Mart complex at Coorparoo. I have been requested to reply to you on the Premier's behalf.

Please be assured that your correspondence is receiving attention and that a reply will be forwarded to you as soon as possible.

Again, thank you for bringing this matter to the Premier's attention.

Yours sincerely

Murray Watt Chief of Staff